
Dear Lian-Sheng Ma,

We sincerely appreciate your interest in our manuscript and valuable comments.

In line with the comments of the reviewers and Editors of the World Journal of
Gastroenterology, we have made the following changes to the manuscript.

1. We have changed the title of the manuscript to "Helicobacter pylori in gastric cancer.
Features of infection and their correlations with long-term results of treatment"

2. We clarified the inclusion criteria of patients in the study. In particular, we clarified
that we did not select patients who received antibiotic therapy before surgery, we
obtained this information when interviewing patients and took it into account in the
analysis.

3. We have added a link to Dixon to the reference.

4. We have provided the original pictures

5. We have added a section "Highlights of the article" at the end of the main text of
manuscript

6. We filled out the STROBE checklist with page numbers

7. We have provided ethical documents in PDF format

All authors have read and approved the final draft and declare no conflicts of interest.

Unfortunately, I didn't quite understand how to arrange the pictures in PowerPoint, I
hope we did it right.

Best regards, Marina A Senchukova (ID 03270609), MD, PhD, Department of Oncology,
Orenburg State Medical University, Russia


